M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members
FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
July 18, 2019
RE: 
District Facility Plan Finding to Modify – Steeplechase Elem.


For the board to approve the request to change the District Facility Plan for a finding to modify student population number from 600 to 750 for Steeplechase Elementary.
I recommend the board approve a change for a finding to modify the 
District Facility Plan, as presented.
